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Dear People,
I have been a landlord for more than 40 years.  In recent years as tenants' laws have changed, I have
begun to ask myself if I want
to continue as a landlord when I feel tenants have more rights than I the landlord.  On another note, I am
lucky to earn 6 percent on my money and
now you are considering giving tenants more legal power than I can afford.  I may be forced to just sell
my rentals and bank my money.

I do not agree with SB 1533.  Stop this ridiculous action.

Linda Zook
18 condolea dr
lake oswego, or 97035
Phone; 503.313.1349
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